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Seaton Regina Sidewalk Project

Planning Update - March 17, 2023

What’s happening?

The District of Saanich will be upgrading the roadway
and sidewalks on Seaton St and Regina Ave to cur-
rent Saanich standards. Where possible, the side-
walks will be separated, featuring concrete curbs and
gutters. The project will be divided into three phases:
1. Seaton St from Burnside Rd West to Hampton Rd
2. Seaton St from Hampton Rd to Regina Ave

3. Regina Ave from Seaton St to Tillicum Rd

A conceptual sketch of the first phase can be found
on our Saanich Current Projects Webpage:
https://www.saanich.ca/EN/main/local-government/
departments/engineering-department/current-
projects.html

Why are we doing this?

The objective of this project is to provide improve-
ments to the pedestrian facilities and roadway on
Seaton St and Regina Ave in accordance with the
current Saanich standards and the Active Transporta-
tion Plan. Both streets have been identified in Saan-
ich’s Active Transportation Plan as requiring short-
term pedestrian improvements. Additionally, Seaton
St is part of the long-term bike route network and con-
nects to the cycling pathway beneath the Trans Cana-
da Highway leading to the Galloping Goose Trail.

Creating safe, walkable, and connected communities
is one of the top priorities of the Official Community
Plan. This project will enhance safety for pedestrians

and cyclists travelling to Hampton Park and Tillicum
Elementary School.

Construction Impacts

During construction, traffic delays may occur in the
affected areas. Individual notifications will be sent to
property owners directly impacted by the construction.
The District of Saanich will be responsible for restor-
ing the construction area and will strive to minimize
any inconvenience to local residents throughout the
construction period.

Project Timeline

Construction for phase one is anticipated to begin in
summer 2023.

Project Location

Yl

Project Location

Visit www.saanich.ca to keep up to date on project progress.

If you have any questions or concerns please, contact Engineering at 250-475-5575 and ask for Graeme
Galloway.

Thank you for your patience as we continue to work on this project.

Find us online facebook.com/Saanich.bc or twitter.com/saanich




Project Notificatior
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Cette lettre contient de I'information importante con-
cernant un projet dans votre communauté. Si vous
n’étes pas en mesure de lire la lettre, demandez a
ce que quelgu’un vous la traduise ou rendez-vous
sur le site a saanich.ca. Merci.
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Esta carta contiene informacion importante sobre
un proyecto en su comunidad. Si no le es posible
leer esta carta, por favor pida a alguien que la tra-
duzca para usted o visite saanich.ca. Gracias.



